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Editorial Editorial

Dear Colleagues,  

We are glad to publish the first issue of Cam and Sakura Medical Journal (CSMJ) in 2022. It is important for us to be published 
regularly with your valuable contributions. We believe that CSMJ will be  admitted to important indexes in near future. As in previous 
year, you can read an invited review, 4 original articles and 2 case reports in this issue.  

You can read the review about COVID-19 vaccination during pregnancy in this issue. As some variants of SARS-CoV-2 showed more 
severe pattern in pregnant women, vaccination has been recommended by several societies and guidelines for pregnant women 
to decrease both maternal and neonatal mortality and morbidities associated with COVID-19 infection. This review will provide 
important recent data about this subject. You can also find an original article that evaluated the effects of adjuvant chemotherapy 
on insulin resistance in patients with breast cancer. The role of biomarkers for intubation of COVID-19 patients in intensive care 
unit has also been evaluated in another study. The route of clinical transmission and clinical course of COVID-19 infection in health 
professionals were established in a original study. Last study in this issue focused on the extended intensive care process and cost 
analysis of COVID-19 infection. You can read two different case reports. One case report was associated with patient management 
with pulmonary embolism response team in the emergency department. The other case report defined the treatment of isolated 
penile Fournier’s gangrene and also reviewed the current literature about this topic.  

We are waiting your articles and case reports for the future issues. 
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